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Office of the Chief of Ordnance, 
United States Army, 
Washington, D.C., 
October 6, 1894 
2858  
Subject: Silver for Rock Island Arsenal. 
C 
 
The Director of the Bureau of the Mint, 
Treasury Department, 
Washington, D.C. 
 
Sir: 
 
 I have the honor to acknowledge the receipt of a box containing sterling silver plates, 
sterling silver wire and silver solder for the Commanding Officer of Rock Island Arsenal, 
transmitted with your communication of the 5th inst. 
 
 The Commanding Officer of the Rock Island Arsenal has been instructed to pay the bill 
of the Superintendent of the Mint, at Philadelphia, for this silver. 
 
 Respectfully, 
 D.W. Flagler 
 Brig. Gen. Chief of Ordnance. 
 
 
 
[Handwritten note on back of letter:] 
 
Mint Bureau  
October 8, 1894 
 
 Respectfully referred to Supt. Mint U.S. Phila. for his information. 
 
 R.E. Preston 
 Director Mint 
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